We have received this email from the Greater Manchester Fire and Rescue Service. As they will not be working directly with schools this year please look at the website for advice on how to keep safe at Halloween and on Bonfire Night.
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GMFRS will this year continue its annual campaign to reduce the impact of Halloween and Bonfire night by undertaking its role in the Treacle Partnership. However given the ongoing situation regarding transmission of Covid 19 within the community in general, it has been decided that direct visits will not be undertaken, to minimise the potential effects on our workforce and the potential for our staff to act as a transmission pathway into schools.
 
This year schools are invited to utilise the online resources published on the partnership website www.safe4autumn.com.
 



